
 

January 14, 2022 

January 17th  
No School—MLK Jr. Day  

 

January 19th  
End of Quarter 2 

Red Cross Blood Drive, 8am-1pm 
 

January 25th  
PTO Meeting 6-7pm on zoom  

 

January 28th  
Yearbook Parent Ads Due 

 
Follow the latest news on 

@MSMHS_Sharks 

 
 

News/Notes 

Red Cross Blood Drive 

MSMHS is hosting a blood drive on Wednesday, January 
19th. The American Red Cross will set up in the Simulator 
room from 8am-1pm for any student or staff member that 
is eligible and wants to donate blood. Students may do-
nate if they are 17-18 years old or older; students who are 
16 years old need parent permission. If you do plan to do-
nate blood, make sure 
you get a good night’s 
sleep, eat breakfast and 
drink extra water in the 
days leading up to do-
nating.  

The MSMHS Yearbook Club wants to remind everyone that yearbooks are still 
for sale at Jostens.com for $80. Seniors will be given a yearbook for free, but 
everyone else is encouraged to purchase one. Yearbooks are the perfect way 
to remember all your favorite high school moments and memories!  

Families of seniors, this is also a reminder that parent ad submissions for the 
yearbook are due on January 28th.   

What is a Parent Ad?  

Parent ads are a way for family and friends to surprise and honor seniors by cre-
ating a personalized message and adding your own photos. To complete a par-
ent ad, you must create an account with Jostens Ad Service and enter Marine 
Science Magnet High School as your location. It's a great way to support your 
seniors and make the yearbook even more special! Create your ad online at 
www.jostensadservice.com.  

Don’t Forget to Buy Your Yearbook!  

December Student of the Month 

Makai Moore,  Mashantucket, CT, has 
been voted as the MSMHS December 
SOM. Makai’s teachers describe him as 
someone who always goes above and 
beyond and his efforts in the classroom 
are inspiring to others. He is always 
looking to help his peers and his teach-
ers. He is a great leader and someone 

that his classmates look up to. As a sophomore, Makai is 
serving his second year on Student Council and has been 
an advocate his classmates.  Congratulations Makai!  

National Honor Society 

Congratulations to the following Seniors who have been 
selected to join the MSMHS National Honor Society!  

Nathan Lowry    Emily Guan 

Cooper Heard    Kyan Potenciano 

http://www.jostensadservice.com/
http://www.jostensadservice.com/

